
From: XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX

Sent: 14 June 2011 11:34
To: McBrierty, Fiona
Subject: Planning Brief Almondvale Roundabout

Dear Fiona

(Draft) Planning Brief Almondvale Roundabout (SW Quadrant)

Thank you for sending me the above Planning Brief.

I would ask that no development takes place on the above site for the following
reasons:

The site is a piece of wooded land which is  highly valued by local residents.

The confusing design of the nearby  signalised Almondvale roundabout continues to
cause problems for both Livingston residents and visitors and  I have personally
witnessed a number of accidents and near misses.   Any new access to the site in
such close proximity to the roundabout would undoubtedly exacerbate the
situation.

Please acknowledge receipt of these comments.

I would be grateful if you would keep me up to date on how this issue progresses and
look forward to hearing from you.
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